
Senators,

Please reconsider this harmful bill!  Government will always find it difficult to balance the books, but the solution is to strengthen the 
state's economy and be more disciplined about spending.  This effective tax increase on real estate investment will only harm the 
citizens you serve.  Please get government out of the way of taxpayers' prosperity so that your revenues will naturally increase due 
to greater citizen income.

Sincerely,

Robert LaGrone
Roseburg


